
  

 

 

 

​                       June 2025​  

Boo Bear Visit 

Boo Bear and I are so excited to come back and visit PMP of Sandy Hollow on June 

2nd! My name is Maureen and I am a Dental Hygienist with Children’s Dental 

Associates on New London County. My bear “Boo” and I travel to many of the local 

preschools in the area to promote healthy teeth and healthy habits. Everyone 

deserves to have a healthy smile, and we need to start healthy habits early. The 

things that we cover are:  

1) How important teeth are.  

2) How to brush.  

3) I teach them songs to sing or hum while brushing to make sure you brush long 

enough. 

4) We play a game to help talk about foods that are healthy for our teeth and those 

foods that are not. We are excited to see all your smiling faces and maybe take a pose 

in your cool carriage again. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Juneteenth Holiday 
On Thursday, June 19th, PMP of Sandy Hollow will remain open during the usual 

business hours. We are excited to share stories and activities to give kids an 

opportunity to learn about the accomplishments and traditions of Black History. 
 

Summer Kickoff! 
The first day of summer is Friday, June 20th!!! We will be celebrating the first day of 
summer by creating a fun art project, playing games and enjoying a special treat. 
Let’s kickoff summer in the right way! 
 

Soccer Shots​
PMP of Sandy Hollow is excited to announce it is hosting another season of 
Soccer Shots this summer!  The Soccer Shots summer season will kick off on 
Tuesday, July 8th for 6 sessions of soccer fun! We will also be hosting an 8 
week Fall session – more information to follow.  For more information and 
background on Soccer Shots, please 
visit https://www.soccershots.com/southctri/.   
                             
                                                       Please follow the QR code for registration. 

https://www.soccershots.com/southctri/

